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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $30 
½ Page  $47 
Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 
½ Page  $22 
Full Page $41 

 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 

Town Crew and Town Office 
will be closed on  

Monday, September 7th for  
Labour Day 

 
              

      Like us on Facebook  
                   Town of Eatonia 

 

                             
Stay up to date on community news & events! 

The town has purchased 2 granite 
benches mounted on a gray 

foundation and have placed them 
beside the memorial wall at the 

Eatonia Cemetery.  
 If anyone is interested in making a 

donation towards the benches, please 
contact or stop by the town office.  A 

donation receipt will be issued for any 
donations received. 

Contact Town Office @ 306.967.2251 
Or Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Due to Monday, September 7th being a 

holiday garbage pick-up will be on  
 

Tuesday, September 8th 
 

 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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Fire Ban 
 

The fire ban for the  
Town of Eatonia has been lifted. Please 

ensure open fire pits are small and not used 
when the winds are high to avoid blowing 

hot embers.  
Please watch for posters in the event that 
the fire ban has to be imposed again if the 

weather remains dry and hot.  
Thank you for you cooperation.  

 

 

Watering Hours 
 

Even house numbers can water on even 
calendar days and odd house numbers can 
water on odd calendar days. You can water 
morning and evenings from 7:00 to 10:00. 

 
**When mowing your lawns please do not 

blow your grass clippings onto the streets** 
 

 

Taxes 
 

From July – December, 2015 a 1% penalty 
per month will be charged on all current 

taxes still outstanding. In January, 2016 a 
10% penalty will be charged on all 

outstanding taxes. 
 
 

 

The 

Eatonia & District Chamber of Commerce 

is pleased to announce the winning yard 

nominees as follows: 

 
Residential Winners 

Beauty - Gail & Graham Morgan 

Neatness - Betty & Neil Gregory 

 

Business Winners 

Beauty & Neatness 

Eaton House & Heritage Park 

Eatonia Oasis Living 

 

Congratulations to the winners!  

 
Each were awarded a $25.00 gift 

certificate to an Eatonia Chamber of 

Commerce business of their choice.  

 

Thanks to all who kept their yards  

neat & tidy & beautiful  

in spite of the heat.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PLAYFUL LEARNING FAMILY 

CHILDCARE HOME 
NOW OPEN 

For more information or to 
reserve a space please call 

Deb @ 306.967.7777 
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September Rec News 
 

Swimming Pool 
 

Another busy season at the pool this year. 
We would like to give a huge thanks to our 
lifeguards/instructors: Raylene Leslie, Morgan 
Krawiec, Travis Baker, Jinnian Bews, Raelle 
Follensbee, Kara Knuttila-Richardson, Ashley 
Adams & Max Eckstein! 
 

Summer Playground 
 

Thanks to the summer playground staff: Regan 
Bailey, Raelle Follensbee, Breanne Follensbee, 
Kara Knuttila-Richardson, & Danielle Townsend. 
 

Arena 
 

The Eatonia Minor Hockey Annual Fall Meeting 
& Registration will be September 8 @ 7pm at 

the Arena. 
 
 Skating Club and any other arena programs will 
have registrations at a later date. 
 

Arena Clean-up will be Tuesday October 13 
@7pm 

 
Help from all groups, organizations, and 
individuals that use the arena would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Hockey Coaches and Managers- Please make sure 
you have all of the certification required for the 
age group you are coaching or managing.  Check 
out the SHA website at sha.sk.ca for upcoming 
courses and requirements. 
 
Refs- We are always in need of refs—check out 
the ref clinics at sha.sk.ca 
 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 
used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the 
province.  Community groups in Eatonia receive 
funding from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant 
Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

 
 

 

Volunteer Positions 
 

The Eatonia & District Recreation Board 
currently has 2 vacant volunteer positions on 

the board.  If anyone is interested in 
submitting their name or would like more 

information please contact the rec office by 
September 15. 

 
Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

Box 405 
Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 
PH: 306-967-2557 

FAX: 306-967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Eatonia Oasis Living – August 2015 Newsletter 
 

The summer is going by very quickly, with August already coming to a close.  We are getting the 
gardens cleaned out, and are enjoying the fresh vegetables! Thank you to everyone who has 
generously shared their garden produce with us as well! This month’s activities included our 
Morning Exercises, along with Balloon Badminton, and baking. We made cookies, squares and 
banana loaf! Thanks again to Marie Smith and her helpers for organizing our Craft sessions.  
The Bumble Bees at the nurses’ station are sure cute!  We enjoyed making “Home Made Ice 
Cream” this month.  Thank you to Kelly Assmus for sharing the recipe.  If we make it again, we 
will be sure to have mittens! Our weekly Bingo games are still very well attended, as are the 
manicures for the ladies.  If anyone would like to volunteer their time to help out at any of 
these activities at E.O.L., call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447.  
 
At this time, we have 19 residents living at EOL.  Dick Turner has moved to the Jubilee Lodge 
in Eston, a little closer to home.  We will all miss you, Dick!  May Hill has moved to Heritage 
Manor.  You will be missed as well! 
 
The monthly birthday party was hosted by the Catholic Church ladies.  Happy Birthday to Dick 
Turner, Odelia Pincemin, Susie Eremenko and Betsy Proudlove.  The residents had a fun 
afternoon testing their skills with a Trivia Quiz, followed by visiting and enjoying some cake and 
ice cream. Thank you ladies! 
 
Thank you to all the ladies and gentlemen from the various denominations who volunteer their 
time to provide our weekly church services.  This is very important to the residents, and the 
time you spend here is greatly appreciated.  We have our weekly service on Wednesday at 2:30.  
Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
We were fortunate to be entertained by Laura Hayes and her sister Sara with their beautiful 
voices! Thank you so much for making time for us!   
 
Thank you to the following individuals who volunteered in the month of August:. If you would 
like to volunteer your time to help with activities, come in for a visit, the Residents would love 
to see you!  Please call Cora or Vicki at 967-2447.   
 
With September just around the corner, we are starting to think about the Terry Fox Run.  We 
are going to hold a Terry Fox Bingo to fundraise for this event.  If the weather permits, we may 
have our own “Silver Fox” Walk.  If you would like to donate to our cause or help out, please 
contact Vicki Oomen.  Stay tuned for more information! 
 
We thank everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our facility.  We appreciate it so 
much!!     
 

HOPE EVERYONE HAS A SAFE HARVEST!
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100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 

Opening mid-January 2015 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Delivery to Eatonia 
Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 

 
 

Join us once 
again  

for the 35th  

Terry Fox 
Run  

on 
  

September 20th, 2015. 
 

Pledge forms can be picked up 
at the  

Post Office or  

Prairie Centre Credit Union. 

Gather at Laporte Hall by 1:00 
p.m. Anyone needing a ride, 

please be at the Arena by 12:40 
p.m. Snacks and prizes to follow 

the run at the arena. 

Please watch for posters 
regarding other events! 

 

“Working Together To Outrun 

Cancer” 

The Eatonia Library  
 

will be closed  

September 17 – 24, 2015 

inclusive for computer upgrades.  

Normal hours will resume on 

Tuesday, September 29, 2015. 

 

Come in early and stock up on 

your reading. Any material due 

during that week will be adjusted 

and no fines will be charged.  
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EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        
Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prairie Centre Credit Union Ltd. 

Will be hosting a Pancake Breakfast in 

connections with the Terry Fox Run. 

Sunday September 20th 

9 am to 12 pm at the 

Eatonia Community Hall. 

Adults $8.00 

12 and under $5.00 

 

All proceeds go to the Terry Fox Run 

``Working Together To Outrun Cancer`` 

 

I would like to thank everyone for the 

gifts, cards and many well wishes given to 

me on my high school graduation. Thank 

you also to the community members that 

awarded me with scholarships to assist in 

furthering my education and to the 

countless people who have supported me 

over the years! I am very thankful to have 

grown up in this small community where 

there`s a kind face wherever you go and 

everyone knows your name! This town is 

definitely a part of who I am and I will 

take that with me wherever I go! Instead 

of thank you cards, I have decided to 

make a donation to the Eatonia Oasis 

Living. Thanks again for your generosity 

and best wishes.  
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Sincerely,  

Jenny Nunweiler 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Eatonia and District 
Community Fowl Supper 

 

will be held on  
 

Sunday, October 25th, 2015 
 

Watch for the Donation & Work 
Schedule posted at the Prairie 

Centre Credit Union. Donated items 
can be dropped off at the Town 
Office no later than Wednesday, 

October 21st.  
 

Anyone wishing to volunteer is 
welcome.  

Again, thank you to all who donate 
and help with this function.  

 
Fowl Supper Planning Meeting 
Wednesday, September 16th   

at 7:00 pm 
 at the Town Office  

 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations Kylan Wagner for 
placing 2nd overall in Junior Boys at 
Candance North America's Nationals 
in Orlando Florida in June & also for 
being accepted into the National Ballet 
School of Canada's full 
time training program! We are so 
proud of you & all your hard work & 
accomplishments!  
 

Love Dad, Mom & Kearin 
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also offering REIKI 
 

LOCATED JUST 7 MINUTES FROM EATONIA           

 
 

 
 
 

Eatonia and District Recreation Board 
 

RECREATION DIRECTOR 
 

The Eatonia and District Recreation Board is now 
accepting applications for the position of 

Recreation Director. 
 

Duties will include: 
Advisor to the board, programming, supervise 

facilities and staff, co-ordinate community 
programs, administration, public relations, 
community resource person.  Community 
population served is approximately 1,200. 

 

Deadline for applications: 
Sept. 3, 2015 or until a suitable candidate is 

found. Send resume to: 
 

Eatonia and District Recreation Board 
Box 405 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

Or 
Email to: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

Duties to commence ASAP. 
For more information contact: 306-967-2557 

 

 

 

Nuisance Ground Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
1:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 
**Closed Monday, September 7th** 

 

 

PRAIRIE OASIS FITNESS CLUB 
 

It’s a great time for fresh starts or new goals to get 
healthy; whether you are a seasoned gym veteran 

or just beginning your fitness journey. 
The Prairie Oasis Fitness Club has the equipment to 

help you achieve those goals.  The fitness centre 
has equipment such as tread mills, exercise bikes, 

elliptical machine, smith machine, free weight 
equipment and much more to help you out.  Pick 

up a membership to the gym today! 
Currently until December 31, 2015 the membership 

rates are as follows: 
 

STUDENTS/SENIORS ADULTS 

$125.00 for 3 months 
($41.67/month) 

$150.00 for 3 months 
($50.00/month) 

$150.00 for 6 months 
($25.00/month) 

$200.00 for 6 months 
($33.33/month) 

$200.00 for 1 year 
($16.67/month) 

$300.00 for 1 year 
($25.00/month) 

 
These rates have been in effect since January 1, 

2014. 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Due to increased operating costs, the membership 
rates will be increased effective January 1, 2016.  

The membership rates will be as follows: 
 

STUDENTS/SENIORS ADULTS 
$125.00 for 3 months 

($41.67/month) 
$150.00 for 3 months 

($50.00/month) 
$175.00 for 6 months 

($29.17/month) 
$225.00 for 6 months 

($37.50/month) 
$225.00 for 1 year 

($18.75/month) 
$325.00 for 1 year 

($27.08/month) 

 
Purchase your membership before December 31, 
2015 to avoid these rate increases.  Stop by the 
town office to purchase your membership or for 

more information. 

 
 


